
Fairfield Church of the Nazarene
1425 Nilles Road
Fairfield, OH 45014
(513) 549-6394

Rethreads
will be open again

on May 3
All community members in need are welcome.

Shorts, T-shirts and other clothing for the 
warmer weather will be available and on display.

Volunteers are also needed to greet and assist shoppers. 
Please call (513) 549-6394 with questions.

10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Thank you to all who volunteered or donated 
clothing for our February opening!


